
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Peace’  

This week’s song: Prince of Peace. 
 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 

This week in phonics… 
We will be learning to read 
and write words containing 
all the previously taught 

trigraphs ‘igh’, ‘ear’, ‘air’ and 
‘ure’.  

 

We are learning to read 
‘when’ and ‘out’, as well as 
continuing to practise all 
previously taught words. 

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be learning to 
combine two amounts 

using objects.  

Spare Clothes 
With the weather this time of year and the 

occasional toilet accidents that happen 
please can you make sure that your child 

has a spare set of clothes in a bag at 
school. We currently have no spares 

trousers and skirts in school to change the 
children into.   

 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
   We are exploring this theme as the children 

have been interested in monster stories, choosing 
these to read at story times. 

 

We’re Going to Find the Monster! 
 

Week beginning 6th February 2023 

Things your child can do at home: Share stories noticing interesting and ambition descriptive language, junk 
model your own monster, create a monster cave using ‘den’ materials, go on a ‘monster hunt’.  

 
Homework: Invent their own monster, drawing it and writing words to describe it.  

 

I wonder… 
 

Would you be 
friends with a 
monster? Why? 

 

Skills Focus 

Expressive Arts and 
Design: Experiment 
and create sounds 
using the musical 

instruments. 

 

Vocabulary 

Instruments 
Fast    
Loud 
Quiet  
Slow 

 

Did You Know… 
Sea lions have 

rhythm, they are the 
only animal that  

can clap to a beat. 


